
PUBLIC FORUM EVENT

MDOT is scheduled to reconstruct Reservation, 
Front and Quincy Street from the Bridge to the 

intersection of M203 during the 2016 construction season. 
In conjunction with the reconstruction project, the City of 
Hancock has secured funding to incorporate a streetscape 

design. The public is invited to participate in a public forum 
to review and comment on the preliminary design concepts.

 

 

Thursday, March 19th at 8:00 p.m. 
Finnish American Heritage Center

435 Quincy Street

CITY OF HANCOCK

STREETSCAPE PROJECT


